
Would you like to receive our meeting notices and 

enewsletters? Did you change your email address recently? 

Does CEA have your current email address? CEA provides EASGV with contact info for all of our 

members. You may check to see if they have your current contact info by visiting their website here: 

https://ceaescrow.org/Default.asp. Hover over Membership, Members Only, and click on My Profile. 

You can make any updates, such as your email address, you want there.  

 

  
Whether you are a member of EASGV or not, 
we would be happy to email you our meeting 
notices and enewsletters. Just visit us on our 
website here: http://www.easgv.org/ and, 
either, wait for the popup that looks like this:   
 

  
Or, you may go directly to our Calendar page 
here: http://www.easgv.org/calendar and 
locate the sign-up form that looks like this 
(you have to scroll to the bottom of the 
page):  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Just enter your information and our mailing 
list will be updated automatically.  

 

     

 

We would prefer that you provide us with your contact info directly, therefore we are asking for your 

explicit permission before we send emails to you. After you receive our email and you change your mind 

or your email address, you may easily unsubscribe or update your profile by following the information at 

the bottom of the email.    

Thank you for your interest in the Escrow Associates of San 

Gabriel Valley. See you at the next meeting! 
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